The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: June 20, 2022: Quick Notes

The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), accepted the Audit Report for
FY 2020, which had no findings.

The Board approved spending up to $10,650 to deliver and pick-up election equipment.
The Board approved the final plat for Caroline Point of Lake Caroline, Phase 3.

The Board approved advertising for construction and engineering services for Reunion 2.
The Board approved purchasing two fire trucks using fire rebate funds and any grants that

may be awarded. The trucks will cost approximately $929,000 (total expense for both
trucks). They will be housed in Flora and the Central Madison County Fire District.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Tuesday, July 5, 2022,
at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government



